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NORTHWEST AMHERST COMMUNITY CENTER JOB FAIR  

Sponsored by NYS Assemblymember Karen McMahon 
Town of Amherst, & NYS Dept. of Labor 

 
Contact: Heidi Nicklaus Lefebvre, hlefebvre@amherst.ny.us 
 
 
The Town of Amherst, in collaboration with NYS Assemblymember Karen McMahon and the NYS 
Department of Labor is excited to announce the Northwest Amherst Community Center Job Fair on Friday, 
May 9, from 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM.  
 
This event, taking place at the Northwest Amherst Community Center, 200 Northpointe Pkwy. in Amherst, 
offers an excellent opportunity for job seekers to connect with over 40 employers actively hiring in various 
sectors, including: 
 
- Education  
- Trades/Manufacturing  
- Healthcare  
- Services Industry  
 
In addition to meeting potential employers, attendees can participate in two complimentary workshops 
hosted by Parachute Credit Counseling: 
 
**Get Credit Smart: 5 Steps to a Higher Score** at 11:30 AM  
**5 Ways We Mess Up Our Money (and How We Can Fix It)** at 12:30 PM  
 
Furthermore, at 2:00 PM, the NYS Department of Civil Service Center for Careers in Government will 
present a workshop focused on rewarding careers in public service. 
 
"Connecting job seekers with meaningful opportunities is essential for our community's growth. We are 
proud to host this job fair, offering valuable resources and workshops to empower individuals on their 
career journeys," said Mary-Diana Pouli, Executive Director, Amherst Youth & Recreation. 
 
The job fair is open to all, and preregistration is not required. We encourage everyone looking to advance 
their career to attend. 
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